
 

Regeneration & Environment 

Riverside House 
Main Street 
Rotherham 
S60 1AE 
E-mail: R&E-Drainage@rotherham.gov.uk 
Email the Council for free @ your local library! 
 
Our Ref: SB001 Please Contact: Telephone Number:  

Richard Jackson 01709 822982 
 

 
 
21/08/2024 
 
Resident 
- 
Dear Resident  
 
Section 19 Flood Investigation 
 
 
In accordance with the Flood and Water Management Act 2010 Rotherham 
Metropolitan Borough Council as the Lead Local Flood Authority has carried out an 
investigation into the incidents of flooding caused by Storm Babet in October 2023 
and prepared the section 19 which can be accessed from the link below. 
 
We have also prepared a list of frequently asked questions which can be accessed 
from the Council webpage. 
 
The full investigation can be viewed on our website at –  
www.rotherham.gov.uk/water-management-flooding/flood-investigation-report-storm-
babet 
 
The following community engagement events have been arranged to allow you to 
discuss any issues relating to the section 19 document with staff from the 
Environment Agency, Yorkshire Water and The Council. 
 
 If you would like any further information or to request a paper copy of the document, 
please contact our drainage team at R&E-Drainage@rotherham.gov.uk or on 01709 
822982      
 
 
Yours sincerely 
R.Jackson 
 
Richard Jackson 
Head of Highways and Flood Risk 
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